
 
Welcome to Chico Softball Little League! 

 

Thank you for registering with us for our upcoming 2024 season. Our league board members are hard at 

work trying to make this season one of the most enjoyable and exciting yet! Please occasionally check 

back on our new website www.chicosoftball.org for the latest updates regarding assessments, season 

scheduling, and to browse our new online shop for a chance to purchase Chico Softball apparel and 

accessories for players and fans. 

Just a reminder scheduling for the upcoming season and team rostering will not occur until after 

registration is closed, and assessments for Minors AAA, Majors, Juniors, and Senior divisions are complete. 

The first assessment date is scheduled for Saturday January 20th from 10 AM to 2PM at the Chico Bullpen 

facility located at 1070 Marauder St, Chico, CA 95973. A make-up assessment will be scheduled, but that 

date is still To Be Determined. Players are required to attend one assessment on either date to be eligible 

for the 2024 draft.  If your player is unable to attend either date, please contact our Players Agent Brandon 

DeCamp at bdecamp@chicosoftball.org. If your player is registered in Minors AA, Farm, or Tee Ball 

divisions they are NOT REQUIRED to assess before the start of season.  

In the meantime, Chico Softball encourages you and your family to get your player or players prepared 

for the upcoming season and making sure they have all the proper equipment complying with the Little 

League standards. Equipment standards and league resources can be found by visiting the Little League 

website at www.littleleague.org or by reaching out to us for any questions that may arise. Chico Softball 

Little League recommends players have their own glove, approved bat (affixed with USA bat marking), 

batting helmet, and any other equipment or safety equipment you feel makes your player comfortable, 

safe, and ready for the upcoming season.  

Again, thank you for registering with us and feel free to reach out with any questions. We are looking 

forward to seeing you all soon and getting our 2024 season in full swing. 

 

Thank you, 

Chico Softball Little League 

 

http://www.chicosoftball.org/
mailto:bdecamp@chicosoftball.org

